
Certainly! Here's a simple example of a speech for clarifying 

interdisciplinary collaboration requirements: 

--- 

Ladies and gentlemen, 

Thank you for joining us today to discuss the requirements for our 

interdisciplinary collaboration initiative. As we embark on this journey, 

it's crucial that we have a shared understanding of what is expected from 

all parties involved. 

First and foremost, communication is key. We need to establish clear and 

open channels for regular updates and feedback. This means scheduling 

weekly meetings and utilizing collaborative tools that everyone can 

access. 

Second, we must define our goals clearly. Each discipline brings its own 

expertise and perspective, which is vital for our success. Let's ensure 

that each team understands not only their own objectives but also how 

they contribute to the overall project goal. 

Third, respect and flexibility are essential. As we work together, 

differences in methodologies and terminologies will arise. It's important 

that we respect these differences and remain flexible to adapt and 

integrate our diverse approaches. 

Lastly, documentation is crucial for capturing our progress and 

decisions. Let's commit to maintaining detailed records of our meetings 

and key milestones, which will aid in aligning our efforts and ensuring 

accountability. 

By adhering to these requirements, we can create a strong foundation for 

successful interdisciplinary collaboration. Together, we can achieve 

outcomes that are greater than the sum of our parts. 

Thank you, and I look forward to our fruitful collaboration. 

---  

Feel free to modify this example to better fit your specific context or 

audience! 


